
New Processes in Financial Aid  
 

In our continued efforts to enhance service we are making significant changes to the 
financial aid process. 
 

Here's what you can expect to see beginning 05/14/18: 
 

New Financial Aid Verification Process  
 

Xavier University of Louisiana is implementing a new online system that will speed up 
the verification process. The new online system will be available to use for the Fall 2018 
semester, to students who are selected for verification by the U.S. Department of 
Education. If your FASFA application is selected for Verification, you will receive an 
email to your XULA email address to begin the process. 
 

Here’s how the new process will work, beginning the 2018/2019 school year financial 
aid applications: 
 

1. You will fill out the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FASFA). 
 

2. Some students who apply for financial aid will be selected for verification. If you 
are selected for verification, you’ll get an email notification at your XULA email 
address explaining what you need to do to begin the process. View the steps for 
verifying your identity. 
 

3. Some students will be contacted so that we can address other specific issues, 
such as inconsistent documentation. As always, it’s important for you to respond 
to any communication you may receive so that we may complete your financial 
aid process. 

 

    Have Questions?  
     
    If you need more information about these changes, please contact the Financial Aid    
    Office at (504) 520-7835. 

 

 

http://www.xula.edu/financial-aid/documents/Steps.pdf
http://www.xula.edu/financial-aid/documents/Steps.pdf

